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Dear Jashanpreet Singh Mann, 

 
Congratulations, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been admitted to California State University, 
Bakersfield (CSUB) for the Fall 2024 semester! On behalf of the entire university community, I personally 
congratulate you on your achievement! 

 
CSUB has much to offer you as you embark on your college academic career. At CSUB, you will have the 
opportunity to be part of a culturally diverse group of students taught by outstanding faculty in a variety of 
disciplines. As part of your academic career, you will also engage in a vibrant learning community with curriculum 
and academics developed for your success. You will have an exciting opportunity to tour the campus, receive 
academic advisement, register for classes, and discover a multitude of university resources, and services to engage 
you in your college career. 

 
 

I look forward to the contributions you will make at CSUB. The President, Faculty, and Staff at CSUB are honored 
to welcome you as our newest Roadrunner! 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
VERONICA BETHEA-AMEY 
Director 
Enrollment for Special Populations and University Outreach 
Center for Special Admissions and International Affairs 

 
 

 
 


